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I oppose B 210 which would take away Oregon's Vote-by-Mail rights. I moved to 

Oregon from Texas, where politicians have actively tried to disenfranchise voters for 

years, with schemes and tactics improving every year. Voting is a very laborious 

process and I often had to take off work to stand in line, sometimes for hours, just to 

vote. There is no reason to revert to this archaic system. Please protect vote by mail. 

 


